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From the Office
Greetings Artisans! Today is going 

to be a beautiful day! 
Couple items of  note: 
•	 HM Guidebook Advertise-

ment/ Member profile deadline for 
space and payment is due TODAY! 
Please turn in the form and payment to 
the info both if  you want to be featured 
in the Holiday Market 2023 Guidebook.

•	 HM 2023 Non-Booth holder 
of  record starts next week, so be sure 
you are in good standing with the office 
so you can choose your booth when 
your name comes up.

•	 We have a new Parking Proto-
col agreement with the City, so if  you 
have any questions or complaints please 
refrain from calling the City Parking ser-
vices, but rather ask at the Info Booth 
regarding Saturday Market parking.

•	 Slug Queens on the loose 
about Market today! All Hail the new 
2023 Slug Queen! Have a Excellent day!

With Salt in My Hair, 
Shannon Lee-Hutson

General Manager

“Quality means doing it right when no 
one is looking.” 

-Henry Ford
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Envelope Art by: Heather Sterling-Minder

Let's Help Lahaina
Hi everyone,
For those who don’t know me, my 

name is Denise Blazevich, and I am 
gratefully enjoying my third year as a 
member of  the market.

My husband and I are heartbro-
ken this week, over the devastating 
losses suffered by the people of  La-
haina, Maui. As with millions of  peo-
ple across the globe, along with many 
of  you, Maui and Lahaina hold a very 
special place in our hearts. We married 
in Maui in 1997, and spent much time 
in Lahaina during our honeymoon, and 
have made many memories there as our 
family has grown.

On Friday morning, we felt stunned 
all over again, when we heard of  the esti-
mated 1000+ people still missing. There 
are thousands of  people who have lost 
everything, and are now sheltering with 
relatives, friends, or in community cen-
ters, etc. Along with their unimaginable 
grieving, they are in desperate need of  
money, food, clothing and a long list of  
basic necessities to help them through 
this time of  crisis.

Like many, I want to help, so today I 
will donate 100% of  all of  today’s prof-
its, to the Hawaii Community Founda-
tion. In addition, I will provide a drop 
box for monetary donations, which I 
will deliver to the drop off  location at 
Chacha’s Hawaiian Grill, on Sunday, 
from 9-3, at 1777 Coburg Rd. 

On Friday, I spoke to Kris Galango, 
Executive Board of  Kalo Hawaiian Civ-
ic Club of  Beaverton, who has worked 
tirelessly to organize the event, and who 
unfortunately has family members who 
are still missing after the fire. I will per-
sonally deliver all donations directly to 
her. A local bakery has offered to deliv-
er all food and other items to Portland, 
and Hawaiian Airlines will transport ev-
erything to Maui. 

Please see their flyer for more in-
formation. Have a wonderful Saturday!

Thank you~Mahalo,
Denise 
Cub in the Cradle 

M.V.P. Message: 
Volunteer of the Month

Member. Volunteer. Partner.
I want to thank the Board for nominat-

ing me as Volunteer of  the Month for Au-
gust 2023 and to talk about why I volunteer.

It comes down to three things; Com-
munity, Craft, and Pay it Forward.

I am a person who does not do social 
interactions very well. If  it were not for the 
Saturday Market community, I would prob-
ably be a hermit, living in my studio, and 
trading glass for food. Being in the Market 
community pulls me out of  that, and out of  
my comfort zone, which is actully good for 
me. So, I "pay it forward" by volunteering 
my experience in many parts of  the crafts 
field by being a member of  the Standards 
Committee.

Two of  the unique principles of  this 
Market, which I have not found in any other 
market, are "the maker is the seller," and 
our insistence that the creative input of  the 
maker must outweigh any commercial com-
ponents used. I feel that my over 60 years 
of  experience is a valuable contribution to 
keep this unique market on track to be the 
special place it is.

-Don Parker
Fyrsmith Studios

Sustainability Rules!
At the Eugene Saturday Market, 

Sustainability Rules! Behind the scenes, 
sustainability committee members are 
currently meeting monthly and tak-
ing action to bring back our durable 
forks (reusable metal forks, replacing 
single-use plastic in the food court) 
and garbage sorting program (trash/re-
cycling/compost). The goal is to have 
these programs in place by opening day 
in 2024. 

The committee meets every third 
Tuesday of  the month at 4pm, and 
our next meeting is August 15th. You 
can attend at the market office or via 
zoom. The meetings usually last only 
an hour, and our small group shares a 
passion for sustainability. I personally 
love being on this team! Just email me 
at: goosehillgifts@gmail.com if  you 
have any questions or need the zoom 
link. We would especially love to have 
a food court member on the commit-
tee while we navigate bringing durable 
forks back. 

There are many ways to contribute 
to the committee: listening and giving 
your input, discussing and voting on 
motions, writing an article(s) for the 
newsletter, helping with our action 
items and having conversations with 
other members. You can choose what 
you can do. 

Even if  you aren’t part of  the 
committee, you can still make a dif-
ference! By bringing certain items to 
market every Saturday, you can greatly 
reduce the amount of  trash the staff  
has to manage AND help out the plan-
et. Items you can bring include: cloth 
napkins, a metal straw, a mug, fork and 
spoon, a container for taking home 
your recycling and compost, bowl or 
plate, produce bags for farmer’s market 
and a rag or two (who hasn’t spilled a 
beverage in their booth?). Please keep 
these things in mind and action as we 
find our way back to a more sustain-
able market.

Brigitte McBride
Space 115

www.goosehillgifts.com

Envelope Art by: Samson L'Orange

Envelope Art by: David Prince



UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the Info Booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or email it to us 
at info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org with 
“NEWSLETTER” in the subject.

The Market 
Corner

   Wishing a Happy Birthday to all our 
Leo friends! Last Sunday, August 6th 
Sasha of  Made with Sol celebrated 
birth. On August 7th Genevive the 
Nerdy Snail Designer partied it up, 
birthday style. Last Tuesday, August 8th, 
Renee of  Rasa Clay Works celebrated 
birth. Last Thursday, August 10th, Allie 
the Shire Wood Crafter, William of  
Touch the Earth, and Linda Westbrook 
the hat maker celebrated their birthday. 
Yesterday, Emily of  Belle Earthenware 
received some birthday joy. Today we 
celebrate Emily the Jeweler and Tika 
the Cosmic Gardener. 
A very happy birthday to you all! We hope this is your 
best year yet!
If  we forget your birthday, let us know! We'll be 

sure to include it in the following newsletter. 

Committee Meetings 
Sustainability Committee Meeting
Tues., August 15th - 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM

New Member Orientation & Pre-screen
Weds., August 16th - 3:15 PM - 5:00 PM

- New Member Orientation @ 3:15 PM
- Product Screening @ 4:00 PM

Standards Committee Meeting
Weds., August 16th - 5:15 PM - 7:15 PM

All meetings take place at the Market Office 
and on Zoom. Request a Zoom link by 
emailing info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org.

All are welcome!

Sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3,1973) 
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     Today is expected to be sunny and with 
a few clouds in the afternoon. The high 
today is 90°F with a low of  62°F.   There 
will be a wind of  5-13 mph from the north, 
with gusts up to 20 mph (don't forget your 
weights!). There is only a 7 % chance of  
rain, and an expected humidity of  46%. As 
always, don't forget to drink water and use 
your sun protection.

On the Market Stage
10:00 AM  Aaron Brouillette
	 Music
11:00 AM  Jeremy Powers
	 Dance
12:00 PM  Steve Goodbar
	 Dance
1:00 PM  Kudana Marimba
	 Marimba
2:30 PM  The Tributaries
	 Bob Dylan

The Saturday Market
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Nome May
Vice Chairperson - Heather Robbins-Hinton

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Cortney Fellet

Sarah Bast, Vincent LaRochelle, Brigitte McBride, 
Candice Westberg, Maia Bowers, Julia Garretson, 

Jennifer Hoberg

Committee Chairs
Standards Committee Co-Chairs:

Candice Westberg, Willy Gibboney
Food Committee Co-Chairs:

Barbara Graham-Adams, Haven Sundstrom
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs:

Mary Newell, Gayle Wyant
Sustainability Committee Chair:

Brigitte McBride

Staff
General Manager - Shannon Lee-Hutson

Assistant Manager - Erin Nelson
Membership - Sonia Ostendorf
Marketing - Renee Thompson

Office Assistant - Silver Lee-Hutson
Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch
Booking Manager - Rudolf  Korv
Sound Manager - Dave Swanston

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office/Info Booth Phone - 541-686-8885

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pmTorum

Weather

Jewelry Displays for Sale
 �Two different sizes for displays (tall/me-
dium) that come in a tote for easy set-
up/tear-down. Seven jewelry displays 
total. $40.00 for displays + tote, pick-up 
only. At a later time, sterling silver, pre-
cious gems, and semi-precious gems will 
be avilable. Please call (541) 431-0100 if  
you are interested or have questions. 

I Want Your Apples
 �Do you, or someone you know have ap-
ple trees and don't know what to do with 
all the apples? Call 503-319-3723!
We'll turn those apples into Humdinger 
Apple Cider Vinegar. Have a Happy! 
Tom

Eggs for Sale!
 �Julia Garretson is back with her Happy 
Hen Eggs! $6 for a dozen eggs, grab 
them before they are gone. 

Stained Glass for Sale
 �Many manufacterers: Fischer (German) 
Spectrum, Bullseye (fusible + non-fus-
ible) Ruth Glass from Santa Cruz and 
more. Full sheets only. I have two cases 
of  mixed glass. Call Pamela (541) 543-
8559. Help me clean out my shed! :) ! 

Holiday Market Guidebook
Salutations! 

August 12th is this year's dead-
line for guidebook space reservation 
and payment. We have forms at the 
Info Booth for those that need them. 
For those that have moved to the cre-
ation phase here are the sizes ads/pro-
file spaces, all files should be 300 dpi+ 
JPEG, PNG, or PDF:

-1 full page: 4.75" wide x 7.50" tall
-1/2 page vertical: 2.25" wide x 

7.50" tall 
-1/2 page horizontal: 4.750" wide x 

3.625" Tall
-1/4 page: 2.250" wide x 3.625" tall

If  you have special Holiday Market 
memories please share them with us by 
August 28th and email them to

 info@holidaymarket.org

From Sonia
Hi Everyone! 
    I have placed all BHOR (Booth 
Holder of  Record) that have turned 
in an application, and called most of  
you to confirm space, date, and deposit 
amount. If  I haven’t called you, you are 
on my list! Feel free to check in with 
me if  you don’t want to wait for me to 
call. 
   Invoices for your next payment 
will go out late August and are due 
September 15th. All non-BHOR will 
start to choose spaces around August 
22nd and your deposits will be applied 
once you choose your space. 
   This is a great time to ask me any 
questions or concerns you might have. 
We are also doing Holiday Market 
orientations for all new members that 
have not sold at Holiday Market before 
do don’t forget to sign up for that!    
The Holiday Market Orientation on 
August 23rd has openings! If  you 
are interested in attending, please 
contact me for more information.

- Sonia
sonia@eugenesaturdaymarket.org


